

On board, June 9th, 2019

Dear The Bin Haja Nazimuding

As French Ship "Latouche-Tréville" is leaving the Malacca Straits, I would like to express my sincere thankfulness and appreciation for the great support the ship and crew received on the occasion of her call in Penang from the 27th May to the 2nd of June.

I am very satisfied with the level of service provided to the ship by your company.

In addition, I am particularly grateful for your commitment regarding our sailor, Mr D'Hervé, who was severely injured in a road accident during the call. Indeed, I am aware that you contributed in a decisive way in dealing with the situation.

Hanks for your personal involvement.

Captain Matthieu Dejour Commanding Officer French Ship Latouche-Tréville

5.

DESTINATAIRE:

Benline

Mr Abdul Rashid Bin Haja Najimudin

Ambassade de France en Malaisie Level 31 – Tour Integra 348 Jalan Tun Razak – 50400 Kuala Lumpur